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Shahid Ali

From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 3:35 PM

To: 'ABBAS, Waseem'; 'khanfai@who.int'

Cc: 'MOHAMED, Gedi'; 'KAMRAN, Waheed'; 'MAZVIDZA, Simbarashe'; 'Nadeem Jan'

Subject: FW: Request for official warning with Salary cut.

Dear Waseem/Faizan, 
 
With reference to below email, UCPO Feroz Shah remained absent from field dated 18 January, 2020 without 
approval. He is recommended for explanation letter followed by warning.  
 
In case of any comment/feedback regarding the same, please let us know.  
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Shahid Ali 
Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
 
 
From: Muhammad HABIB [mailto:mphfata@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, January 18, 2020 11:53 PM 
To: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> 
Cc: Dr.Mumtaz Khan <acbajourmohmand@gmail.com>; mohammad saleem <drmohammadsaleem02@gmail.com>; 
nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk; Amanat Khan Pandaili <amanatkhan0345@gmail.com>; Burhanuddin SALARZAI 
<salarzaib@who.int>; Feroz shah <ferozshah935@gmail.com> 
Subject: Request for official warning with Salary cut. 

 
Respected Shahid sb . 
 
    Refer to the subject cited above  that UCPO Feroz Shah of area  Laachai  found absent from his 

duty  on 18th Jan 2020 with out any prior permission and information from supervisor i contacted 
him through phone he was in Shabqader , similarly he did not participated in AIC training on 6-01-
2020 on account which explanation was called but he was  none Compliant and his reply was not 
satisfactory 
kindly issue him an official Warning with salary cut. 
 
Attached is the explanation record  for information. 
 
Best regards 
 
--  
 
 
Muhammad Habib 
Polio Eradication Officer  
TD Mohmand  
Email: mhabib@who.int 
cell: 03339117910 


